From: Jeffers, Judy

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 10:55 AM

To: Committee of the Whaole Public Hearing

Cc: ellena@mantella.ca

Subject: FW: Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) March 3/2015

Please add to the Communications for Item 3 (Files Z.10.031 & 19T-10V004) on the March 3, 2015 Public

Meeting Agenda

Thanks, C 5

JUDY JEFFERS, MCIP RPP COMMUNICATION
PLANNER / -
City of Vaughan | Planning Department Cw (PH)" MA’Q" 3 Ll)
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON LBA 1T1 5 Y

T.: 905.832.8585 | E.: Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca ITEM -

From: Ellena Dzolic [mailto:ellena@mantella.ca]

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 3:21 PM

To: Jeffers, Judy

Cc: lafrate, Marilyn

Subject: Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) March 3/2015

Te: Judy Jeffers, Planning Department, City of Vaughan

Cc: Marilyn lafrate, Ward 1 Councillor

From: Paul Mantella, President of Nashville Area Ratepayers Association (NARA)
Re: Committee of the Whele (Public Hearing) March 3/2015

Good Afternoon Judy,

| received a call from an employee of Apra Truck Lines Transportation, 6990 Nashville Road requesting
the place and time of the Committee Meeting, as a representative of their firm was going to attend the
meeting and make a deputation. | was not informed as to the reason for their deputation.

Unfortunately | will not be able to attend this meeting.

Judy, is the Apra Truck Line Transportation use on Nashville Road with truck access directly onto
Nashville Road a legal use of these lands?

Does installing a berm at the street line make an illegal use, legal?
if not, our Association would like to go on record as strongly objecting to this use now or in the future.
Please provide our Association with a summary of their deputation and the Committee's response.

Regards,

Pl PHonitelin

Paul Manteila, President
Nashville Area Ratepayers Association (NARA)

Sent by Ellenc

Assistant to

Paul Maniella - President

Nashville Area Ratepayers Association

c/o 1 Greensboro Drive, Suite 400

Toronto, Ontario MO9W 1C8

Tel: 416-247-5432 Fax: 416-247-3738

Paul Mantella's E-mail address cfo Assistant: ellena@mantella.ca




